
 
VILLAGE OF SARANAC 

SPRING CLEAN UP 
 

MONDAY, MAY 14TH 
 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 
 
• Spring Clean Up is for VILLAGE RESIDENTS ONLY!  This service will not be 
 provided to addresses where non-residents have been allowed to haul items 
 into town for removal. 
 

• All items must be at the curb prior to 7:00 a.m. Monday May 14th, but not 
before Saturday, May 12th. 

 

• Village crews will make ONE pass only on each street. 
 

• The following items WILL NOT be picked up: 
 

Tires 
Hazardous waste 
Concrete products 
Household garbage 
Large volumes of materials from home repair 
Containers with fluids such as cleaning products, paint, 
anti-freeze, oil, etc.  

 

• Wood items must be 4’ or less in length. 
 

• Small or loose articles must be in a container. 
 

• Containers to be saved should be marked as such. 
 

• Containers too heavy to dump by hand will be loaded by tractor and hauled 
away. 

 

• Appliances are hauled to a different location and will be picked up separately.  
There will be a $15.00 charge for each appliance picked up.  Payment must be 
made at the village office PRIOR TO pick up of an appliance. 

 

• Brush, yard clippings and/or leaves must be separate from spring clean up 
materials 

 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 

PLEASE CALL  
642-6324 


